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The following comment was submited via PUCWeb: 
Name: Vince Lavorante 
Submission Time: Sep 15 2023 11:58AM 
Email: vincelavorante@gmail.com 
Telephone: 208-250-7454 
Address: 4172 E SWITZER WAY 
NAMPA, ID 83686 
 
Name of U�lity Company: Idaho Power 
 
Case ID: IPC-E-23-14 
 
Comment: "I installed solar panels in 2022 with the understanding that it was highly unlikely that Idaho 
Power would be able change from the current 1 for 1 credit for excess power genera�on. I was told they 
heve been trying to change the full credit rate for 10 years and have been unsucessful. Had I known that 
there would be a reduc�on in credit I would not have installed the panels. I feel those that currently 
have solar panels should be grandfathered into the Net Metering full credit plan. This atempt further 
discourages new solar panel customers and does not help the environment." 
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